From: Notice_Operations [mailto:NOTICE_OPERATIONS@LISTS.ERCOT.COM] On Behalf Of ERCOT Client Services
Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2012 5:23 PM
To: NOTICE_OPERATIONS@LISTS.ERCOT.COM
Subject: W-A011712-01 Annual Congestion Management Plans Review

NOTICE DATE:  January 17, 2012

NOTICE TYPE:  W-A011712-01 Operations
SHORT DESCRIPTION:  Annual Congestion Management Plans Review

INTENDED AUDIENCE:  Transmission Operators

DAY AFFECTED:  January 27, 2012

LONG DESCRIPTION:  ERCOT is initiating its annual Congestion Management Plans Review which includes Remedial Action Plans (RAPs), Mitigation Plans (MPs) and Pre-Contingency Action Plans (PCAPs). The study case that will be used for this review has been posted on the Planning and Operations Information site at http://planning.ercot.com/data/opsreview/.

Transmission Operators with existing Congestion Management Plans are urged to review the case and provide comments and updates to ERCOT by January 27, 2012.

Existing Congestion Management Plans are posted on the Market Information System at https://mis.ercot.com/pps/tibco/mis/Pages/Grid+Information/Long+Term+Planning. A digital certificate is required to access this link.

ACTION REQUIRED:  Review the study case and provide comments or updates to ERCOT by January 27, 2012.

CONTACT:  If you have any questions, please contact your ERCOT Account Manager. You may also call the general ERCOT Client Services phone number at (512) 248-3900 or contact ERCOT Client Services via email at ClientServices@ercot.com.

